

Brussels, 07 June 2019 Reg. N° SG/19/E/0475

Mr. Dominique Ristori
Director-General
Directorate General for Energy
European Commission

Dear Director-General,

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for the voluntary contributions provided to the Energy Charter Secretariat (ECS) since 2015 by the European Union. It has been exceedingly helpful to maintain the high standards of work in all core areas of the Energy Charter Treaty (ECT) and preparing ECT Modernization discussions.

As we are organizing the Second Meeting of the Budget Committee on the 17th of July 2019, to initiate the discussion on the ECS budget for 2020, I would appreciate your clarification about the EU's continued support regarding voluntary contributions to our core activities. Please let us know, so that we could include your contribution in the resource to implement the Programme of Work for 2020.

Your confirmation would be highly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

ENERGY CHARTER SECRETARIAT

Boulevard de la Woluwe, 46 B-1200 Brussels, Belgium

Mail: secgen@encharter.org Web: www.energycharter.org Phone: +32 2 775 98 10 Fax: +32 2 775 98 13